Welcome To SECOND GRADE

Dear Second Graders,

You are about to begin an exciting journey in Miss Meddleton's second grade class! I am already getting excited for the fun and learning that will take place in our classroom! We have a fabulous year ahead of us that will be full of chances to grow as mathematicians, scientists, readers, writers, and thinkers. I know that you all will also practice good character in our classroom. I can't wait to share my enthusiasm and excitement with my new superstar students!

Let me tell you a little bit about myself. This will be my sixth year teaching in Hillsborough. I taught fourth grade for four years, and this will be my second year teaching second grade! In my free time I love to read, go to concerts, relax on the beach, and spend time with my family. I also have a big collection of more than 100 different rubber ducks, which will be included in my classroom for you to see! I can't wait for us to get to know each other!

I am so excited to share my passion and love for learning with you. Make sure you are practicing your math facts and spending time reading before school starts. Rest up and get ready, because we are going to have an amazing year together!



Love

Miss Meddleton

The Second Grade supply list can be found on the HES website. Here are some additional supplies our class would benefit from having!

- ★ A ream of regular white copy paper for coloring, crafting, and making projects in our classroom
- ★ A box of gallon or sandwich-sized Ziploc bags for storing materials and taking things home
- igstar Plastic forks and/or spoons for snack time
- ★ Tissue boxes for cold and allergy seasons

